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Niagara Region Electricity Planning – April 28, 
2022 

Feedback Provided by: 
Name:  John D Kwekkeboom  

Title:  Director 

Organization:  Welland Hydro 

Email:   

Date:  April 29, 2022 

Following the Niagara Region Electricity Planning engagement webinar held on April 28, 2022, the 
Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the screening of high-level 
potential options as outlined during the presentation. A copy of the presentation as well as the 
recorded webinar can be accessed from the engagement webpage. 

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by May 19, 2022.  

 
Topic Feedback 

What feedback do you have on the 
screening of high-level potential options? 
 
 
 
 
 

Appreciate getting the update on the plans. 

Feedback Form 

https://www.ieso.ca/en/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Regional-Electricity-Planning-Niagara
mailto:engagement@ieso.ca?subject=Niagara%20IRRP%20Feedback
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Topic Feedback 

What additional information should be 
considered as we screen high-level 
potential options? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

What information should be provided in 
future engagements? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Progress report and any new changes 

General Comments/Feedback 
I joined late yesterday so appreciated getting the link today to view the whole virtual presentation.  
Thanks for that.  I find these sessions helpful and getting the updates of forward planning. 
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